Path Planning met November 19th, 2023:

Representatives from Cart Central and Event Carts participated in a site walk and
raised concerns about map accuracy, signage, motorcycle parking encroachment,
inadequate lighting, unappealing tent aesthetics, insufficient straw bales for seating and
traffic demarcation, and traffic-related safety hazards. Path Planning suggested
collaborating with various crews and staff to address these concerns effectively.

Members from Dog Control Crew joined to discuss feedback received during the 2023
Fair. An increase in service animals this year raised concerns from service animal
owners, crew and booth members. There is a need for dedicated service animal “relief”
areas and clearer guidelines relating to expectations of service animals and their
handlers on the path and in camping areas. The conversation is ongoing.

Guideline 39: "Stewardship” as it pertains to Duff, was reviewed as summer fire activity
increases. Discussion about duff vs brush and effects on fire fuel load.

Guidance and collaboration needed from the SFM, LFO, site crew, LUMP, and fire crew
for clarification and future process.

Next meeting is Sunday December 17th 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm online via Zoom. No site
walk. In person meeting at Alice’s (weather permitting).



